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Parents/Guardians, 

 

I hope this newsletter finds you well! As we continue to prioritize the safety and well-being of our students, we have 

some important updates regarding walking routes and parent pick-up procedures for High School students.  

 

To enhance student safety, we are implementing new walking routes for students traveling to and from school (marked in 

red on the map): 

 

-​ Students walking to school should enter the school through door 10 at the rear of the school. This will help us 

manage the flow of students and maintain a safe environment during the school drop off time. 

 

-​ Students walking home from the high school or to the elementary building should exit the building through door 

10, at the rear of the school. This route will ensure they are safely guided away from traffic and other hazards. 

  

For parents picking up their children after school, please note that the designated pick-up area will be located by the 

tennis courts. This area is marked in blue on the map.  We kindly ask all parents to park and wait near the tennis courts 

to ensure a smooth and safe pick-up process for everyone.   

 

The safety of our students is our top priority. We appreciate your cooperation in following these new procedures. 

Together, we can create a safer environment for all our students. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in keeping our school community safe! 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Richard Emmons 

High School Principal   

 

Phone: 570.853.4921​ HS Fax: 570.853.3918​ www.scschools.org 
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